
MINUTES OF THE EAST WORLINGTON HERITAGE PROJECT GROUP MEETING HELD AT DAVIDS LANDON MONDAY 8TH MAY 2017 AT 
7.00 PM
Present:  
Steve Baber (Chair), Miya Bond, Liz Guppy, Gavin Manton, Lorna Manton (minutes), Philip Risdon
Apologies:
Sandy Haughton

	
	ITEM
	ACTION

	1
	Approval of Minutes of Meetings of 3rd April 2017
were approved and signed.
	

	2
	UPDATES

Village Trail

Final draft circulated, amendments to LM by 12th May then arrange printing.

Recipe Book

Children’s edition – ongoing, LG & SH working with children. There will e an output in June and work will be ongoing as part of the continuation of the project.  
Time Capsule

Ongoing
Creative Writing Workshop 
Very successful workshop attended by nine people. slight financial loss incurred.
Art Workshop 
Arrangements completed, there are still vacancies for this workshop

Cob Wall/Lime Paltering Workshop

A successful & interesting day
Farm/s Visits
PR will be speaking to Alan Webber again.  
Barn Dance 
Arrangements in hand.
Timeline

A timeline framework is now developed on the website and it is still content free. Steve will distribute a hardcopy version of the structure for members of the group to work on. The timeline information will be collated at the next meeting
	LM
LG/SH
Steve

All

	3
	Heritage Exhibition and Archive
To support an outcome of the project an exhibition showing some of the work of the Heritage Group had covered will be held in the Parish Hall. In support of this exhibition it was agreed a display board should be purchased at an approximate cost of £730.  This board would remain on show in the Parish Hall.

The group also discussed the Heritage archive. During the project the facility has being developed in the ‘cloud’. There is a significant amount of hardcopy documents and photographs and this requires storage at the Heritage Learning Centre (Parish Hall)

It was agreed purchase of wooden storage units for archive materials would be appropriate.  These units could be stored in the gallery in the hall, thus available to the community.  EWPH committee to be consulted.


	

	4
	HLF Evaluation
An Evaluation Report is required and work is now underway pulling the information together to enable the report to be completed. 
The report and the final funding claim has to be submitted online.
MB informed the Group that the final accounts are now ready. The Group noted there had been some underspend on some budget lines and this would be explained as part of the report processes. 

It was agreed that a timeline which is part of the project evidence will be completed at the next meeting, this would be the main focus of the meeting on 5th June.
	SB

	5
	Any Other business
It was decided to hold a meeting in July to discuss the future of the Group.
	

	6
	The meeting closed at 8.45
Next meeting 5th June 2017 at Town Farm Barn
	



